
October 22, 2021 
 
To: Members of the VBA MDP, Class of 2021-2022 
Fr:  Andy Davies 
 

Re: Session One Post-Work 
************************************************* 
 

I’ve spend time reading all that you submitted. 
Well done, folks! 
 
Looking forward to being with all of you again 
on November 17! 
 
Andy 


